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News Flash! 
Events for a great 
Summer and 
beyond... 

Here at Pandora Arts 
Collective Society, we 
have an open door policy. 
We welcome people from 
all backgrounds to 
express themselves 
through art.  
 

 
Our collaborative art 
piece for our Summer 
Show. 
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-Teamwork makes the Dream Work -  

Calling for Volunteers!   
The Fernwood Art Stroll June 8th & 9th. If anyone 
can help set up and/or take down on Saturday - it 
would be most appreciated! 

 
Explore and Play with Australian Aboriginal 

Pigments- May 28th. 
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Jane doesn't like being in the spotlight and would rather be 
behind the scenes helping, making art and living her truth, 

while collaborating with people she loves and respects. 
She has come to realize how the honor of becoming this 
year's winner in the category of Art and Culture has given 
her the joy of knowing she chose the right path in her life. 
She is so very proud in this moment and grateful for this 

recognition and would like to thank all the individuals who 
recommended her. 

PACS ​could not be more proud of you! You are braver 
than you believe, stronger than you seem, smarter than 

you think, and loved more than you know. 
CONGRATULATIONS​ you deserve this! 

 

 
“You must give everything to make your life as beautiful as the 
dreams that dance in your imagination.” 
~ Roman Payne 



The Power of Giving​ -  
Sponsorship Corner 

 ​We can’t thank you enough! 
  

   

1923 Fernwood Road ★ Victoria 

B.C. V8T 2Y6 ★ 250-920-7227 

 
signing off until next time... 
Namaste Pandora Arts Community 


